HR

From: postjobs@jrn.columbia.edu

Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2014 6:15 PM
To: HR

Subject: Your Posting Request at Columbia

September 10, 2014, 9:15 pm

Dear Employer:

Thank you for submitting your request to post this position.

We are grateful for your interest in our Columbia Journalism School students and alumni.

Your posting has been received and is currently being reviewed. You will be sent a confirmation email within
one business day. You may review your posting, update and make changes as necessary at any point in the
process.

Please note that we are solely a graduate school of journalism and therefore do not post listings in unrelated
fields, including PR, advertising, or marketing.

If you have any questions, please contact us at postjobs@jrn.columbia.edu.
Sincerely,

Career Services
Columbia University Graduate School of Journalism



